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 ECLIPSE MEDICAL CENTRE 

 The Attack on Eclipse Medical 

 LOS SANTOS, SA,  2/4/23  – The Major Crimes Division  and the United 
 States Marshal service have been conducting a joint investigation in 
 regards to the attack on Eclipse Medical Centre. At this time we’d like to 
 give an update about the incident to the citizens of San Andreas. 

 At this moment of time we can inform the citizens of San Andreas that we 
 have found some persons of interest that may have conducted this act of 



 terror. However we cannot disclose any name or description of the 
 suspects until the investigation has concluded. 

 We have evidence to believe the suspect made their way to the roof of the 
 building where the initial fire was started. 

 The United States Marshal service & the Major Crimes Division would like 
 to remind the citizens of San Andreas to stay away from the area as it is 
 still dangerous, and investigations are still being conducted. 

 If you have any information regarding the incident, please contact the Major 
 Crimes Division as soon as possible. If none are available, please provide 
 these statements to the San Andreas Police Department. If you are 
 uncomfortable coming forward with this information, we do have an 
 anonymous tip line available  here  . 

 As a final statement, we’d like to thank the Eclipse Medical Service, Los 
 Santos Police, the State Troopers, and the Blaine County Sheriff’s Office 
 for the continued joint effort on this investigation. 

https://majorcrimesdivision.net/

